Board of Directors

President – Dick Steinbrugge Vice President – Rob Wieking Treasurer – Vacant Secretary – Julie Williams



Architectural Control Committee

Greg Anderson (Lead) Tim Anderson Dan Bushnell Stephen Roberts

www.bmehoa.org bmehoa.board@gmail.com

MINUTES OF THE MARCH 12, 2023 BOARD MEETING

The Board of Directors held a virtual meeting and voted to accept the resignation of Tony Rhodes as Treasurer of the Homeowners Association. In accordance with Article 5.3 of the By-Laws, there being a vacant Board position, the Board voted to appoint President Steinbrugge as interim Treasurer to serve until a permanent appointment can be made.

Certified by:

Richard Steinbrugge

President

Bull Mountain Estates HOA